
18. PRESENTATIONS BY COUNCILLORS 
 

18.1 Presentations by Councillors   
 
1. Councillor Brticevic congratulated Ms Lindy Deitz on her appointment as the 

new General Manager of Campbelltown City Council. Councillor Brticevic noted 
that he is looking forward to working with Ms Deitz. 

 
2. Councillor Greiss congratulated Ms Lindy Deitz noting that he is looking 

forward to the direction Council will take under her leadership and the great 
heights to be achieved.  

 
3. Councillor Hawker advised that he recently attended the Jubilee Awards and 

noted that it was a wonderful event and well received by recipients. 
 
4. On behalf of the Liberal Party, Councillor Hawker congratulated Ms Lindy Deitz 

on her appointment noting that he is looking forward to working with Ms Deitz 
and Council moving on to bigger and better things as we move forward with our 
first female General Manager. 

 
5. Councillor Lake congratulated Council's Coordinator Stormwater and Structural 

Design, Ms Kinsey for her recent nomination for a National Floodplain 
Management Association award. Councillor Lake noted that Ms Kinsey was a 
finalist in these awards. 

 
6. Councillor Lake noted that he has attended many events over the past month. 

These events included: 
 

• Exeloo Design Awards 
• Kids of Macarthur Ball 
• National General Assembly of Local Government Canberra 
• Macarthur Football Association City vs Country 
• NAIDOC week 
• Installation of new playground equipment 
• Chamber of Commerce dinner 
• Live Life Get Active  
• Jubilee Awards - 40 recipients 
• Madhatters Party - Beautiful Minds 
• Community Grants Presentation 

 


	18. PRESENTATIONS BY COUNCILLORS
	18.1 Presentations by Councillors


